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This year’s Women’s Auxiliary Board Membership Tea was held 
in the Patty and Bo Pilgrim Chapel on the DBU campus.  Tours 
were given of DBU’s newly constructed Joan and Andy Horner Hall.  
Modeled after Congress Hall, Horner Hall houses a state-of-the-art 
audio recording studio, offi ces and classrooms for communication 
and music business departments, and a music laboratory.

The Membership Tea, chaired by Mrs. Sally Nation, Women’s 
Auxiliary Board vice president of membership, was a time for the 
Auxiliary Board to invite friends to the DBU campus and recruit new 
members.  The Women’s Auxiliary Board thanks Mrs. Natalie Owens 
for her year of service as President and welcomes Mrs. Sheila Cook, 
wife of DBU President Dr. Gary Cook, as the new president for the 
2011-2012 membership year.

Pictured (left to right): Mrs. Natalie Owens, Mrs. Sally Nation, 
and Mrs. Sheila Cook.


